
Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for 
Bensenville Elementary School District 2.

I. 	 A public hearing to approve a proposed prop-
erty tax levy increase for Bensenville Elemen-
tary School District 2 for the year 2024 will be 
held on November 20, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Educational Administration Center, 210 S. 
Church Road in Bensenville.

	 Any person desiring to appear at the public 
hearing and present testimony to the taxing dis-
trict may contact Ms. Cindy Snyder, Clerk of 
the Board, at the District office, 210 S. Church 
Road, Bensenville, Illinois 60106 or by calling 
630-766-5940 x1108.

II.	 The corporate and special purpose proper-
ty taxes extended or abated for 2023 were 
$32,672,975.94.

	 The proposed corporate and special pur-
pose property taxes to be levied for 2024 are 
$34,527,000. This represents a 5.67 percent 
increase over the previous year.

III.	The property taxes extended for debt service 
and public building commission leases for 
2023 were $316,608.27.

	 The estimated property taxes to be levied for 
debt service and public building commission 
leases for 2024 are $312,180. This represents a 
1.4 percent decrease over the previous year.

IV.	The total property taxes extended or abated for 
2023 were $32,989,584.21.

	 The estimated total property taxes to be lev-
ied for 2024 are $34,839,180. This represents 
a 5.61 percent increase over the previous year.
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